Dear Mrs Morgan,
I would really like to thank you for your invitation to keep participating on the Editorial Board of Journal of Applied Mechanical Engineering and I would like to mention that it is a great honor for me.
Subsequently is referred my recent work, from 2011 until today, published in magazines and presented in conferences. 
Respectfully yours,
Ch. Apostolopoulos
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